
 
 

  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE OCEANO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Oceano Community 

Services District will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 10, 2024, starting at 

6:00 pm, in the District's Board Room, 1655 Front St., Oceano, California. The purpose 

of the hearing is to consider adoption of a resolution to place delinquent water, sewer, 

garbage, and other charges on 2024-25 property tax bills for collection. Interested 

persons may protest or object to the report identifying each property and the amount of 

the delinquent bill(s). The report can be reviewed at the District office or at 

www.oceanocsd.org.  

 

If you have any questions or would like more information regarding the items described 

in this notice, please contact the District Office at (805) 481-6730.  

 
 
 
         
 


